From: John Ariens [mailto:John.Ariens@IBIGroup.com]

Sent: March 29, 2012 8:50 AM **To:** Robicheau, Vanessa; Clark, Brad

Cc: Mallard, Paul

Subject: RE: Guyatt Road

Good Morning—please consider this email as my request to appear as a delegation to the April 3rd meeting of the Planning Committee so that I can speak to the Committee about the Staff Report on Farm Consolidations and Surplus Farm Dwelling severances. I trust this is sufficient and I look forward to your confirmation.

Regards: John

John Ariens MCIP, RPP Associate Director

IBI Group

Suite 200, East Wing 360 James Street North Hamilton ON L8L 1H5 Canada

tel 905 546 1010 ext 2101 **fax** 905 546 1011 **cell** 905 536 8985

email John.Ariens@IBIGroup.com

web www.ibigroup.com

NOTE: This e-mail message and attachments may contain privileged and confidential information. If you have received this message in error, please immediately notify the sender and delete this e-mail message.

NOTE: Ce courriel peut contenir de l'information privilégiée et confidentielle. Si vous avez recu ce message par erreur, veuillez le mentionner immédiatement à l'expéditeur et effacer ce courriel.